Muletown HOG
May 17, 201 Chapter Meeting
Minutes

Welcome: Members began to gather at 6:00 pm for dinner. Zero called the meeting to order
at 7:10pm. Twenty seven members and 2 guest (Nick Shearn and Steven’s wife)were present.
All were asked to stand and remove their caps for the Pledge of Allegiance.

Recognition of new members: There were no new members tonight

Treasurer’s Report: Ken Steverson filling in for Tex reported that the account balance at the
end of April was $1320.25.

Membership Report: Fox reported that counting Bill Isom and Ricky Kelly we have 52 members.

Head Road Captain Report: It was good to have Tony at the meeting. He reported on
upcoming rides: May 21 Zero is leading a B ride to Chattanooga,the group will be leaving Loves
at 8:30am; June 4 Trish leads another B ride leaving from Loves going to Hollow Rock,
Tennessee also leaving at 8:30am; on June 18 ; on June 18 Eddie Mann is leading a ride to Paris
Landing also leaving at 8:30 from Loves; on June 27 at 5:00pm Fox will lead our annual Ice
Cream ride.

Tony also reminded folks that safety is of prime importance and that remaining hydrated on the
longer rides on hot summer days is important.

Activities Report: Eddie Mann reminded folks about the Court House competition. Interest
seems to be good and Trish is setting the pace for others with 34 court houses under her belt
already.

Newsletter Report: No report

Webmaster Report: Trish reported that all activities are listed on the web site and that photos
from the Court House competition have been posted. Trish also said that there will likely be
some web site changes coming as Google is no longer going to support the software that
handles our photos. She will keep us posted.

Secretary Report: No report

Old Business: Zero reported that there are some items in our by-laws that need to be brought
in line with National HOG by-laws. The officers will deal with this in an upcoming meeting and
present the changes to the chapter for approval.

New Business: There will be a Road Captain meeting on 6-23-16 at Zero’s home. Anyone
interested in becoming a road captain may attend. The second half of the riding season will be
planned. If you have suggestions about destinations please pass it along to a road captain,



50/50: A total of $135.00 was collected. Ron Gick won $70.00 and then donated it to the
chapter. Thanks Ron.



